
As a long time property owner in Oregon who lives on well water. I see how this bill is a taking of property 

rights. This Bill is an Abuse of power and a abusive use of the Legislative process.  

Oppose SB 977-1 because it would allow the default taking of a citizen’s property 

right while stripping away the property holder’s access to effectual redress by 

creating a lop-sided legal process. Richard W Baltz Lapine Oregon.  

 


